
Our Year 10 GCSE Music Group are performing this Tuesday at Wimbledon High. This will be a really 
good evening of Blues and Jazz.  It would lovely to have some support in the audience for the boys -  
Rishi, Isaac. Jamie, Edi. Andrie 
 
Refreshments available and ticket details below. 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Dawn and Darren 
 

 
 


